
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: February 9, 2021 
 
To: Mayor and Town Council 
 
From: Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 
 
Re: Approval of Town Manager Compensation 
  
Date: February 8, 2021 
 
 
This memo is a follow-up to the performance evaluations I received from the Mayor and Town 
Council.  Historically, there has not been a determined salary range for the Town Manager. 
However, under with the current Performance Pay Chart for Town employees, I would be 
eligible for a 6.0% salary increase.  I respectfully request that this 6% salary increase be applied 
to my base salary. 


